
From: jim kyriacopoulos
To: PerformanceFramework
Subject: new CPD for medical practitioners
Date: Saturday, 1 February 2020 11:19:00 AM

I expect that by now you would have received hundreds of complaints from GP's and other
medical practitioners. I don't know why the medical board is even getting involved in the
continuing education  of medical practitioners. That is not your job. Stick to what you are
barely competent in doing and stay out of our lives. Not one GP I have spoken to wants
AHPRA involved in our "education". Your proof of concept shows only a smidgeon of
evidence that it makes a difference. Impaired doctors can just work around the system. It's
just more work for GP's that no-one will look at. A waste of time and more incentive for
the RACGP's to slug us even more than the $3,000 they currently do to count our points.
Another rip-off.

Fed up GP.
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From: jim kyriacopoulos
To: PerformanceFramework
Subject: CPD for GP"s
Date: Tuesday, 3 December 2019 9:25:09 PM

Hi AHPRA board members

I don't know why the Board is even getting involved with CPD. Why does the RACGPO's,
government departments and now the Board want to get involved in telling GP's what
they should be doing, how they should be doing it and adding more paperwork and costs
work onto GP's. What makes the Board think your ideas will work or provide any benefit.
Show us the proof. If you can't stop wasting our time and money. I am already trying to
find out why it is costing GP's another 8% this year in fees to the RACGP's , now $945 a
year to count our points! What a rip off. They are screwing us to build a bigger little
empire for themselves and that's what you are trying to do. More involvement, more staff,
more revenue and relevance! I and many other GP's are sick of it. AHPRA has already
shown how incompetent they can be when they could not even get a functional computer
system going when they set up. We were also told that a national registration would save
duplication and reduce costs. What a joke. The fees went up over 50% in the first year.
From $400 to over $600 and since then rising exponentially. Full of lies and incompetence.
We don't need you getting involved in our "education" we can do it ourselves. You are just
going to add more complexity. We are sick of the bureaucracy we have to deal with on a
daily basis. Bureaucracies are full of people who want power and want to control other
people. We don't need you. We have no faith in you at all. In other words BUTT OUT. 

Fed up G.P.

Dr Jim Kyriacopoulos
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